
　Shintech Hozumi Co., Ltd. held a workshop on October 10th 
at its head office (Miyoshi City, Aichi Prefecture) for 
preschoolers and elementary school students using our transport robots.

　A total of 22 people participated in the stamp rally that also served as a tour 
of the company, the course to move the robot with a controller, 
and the course to move the robot by programming.

　It was impressive to see them challenging themselves to operate robots 
with great curiosity.

We would like to thank everyone who participated.
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